
From: Wheeler, Michael
Sent: 2/11/2011 3:00:00 PM
To: Wheeler, Michael (michael.wheeler@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Moving on...

Friends and 
Colleagues,

Today will be my
last day as an employee of the State of California. I will be leaving the 
California Public Utility Commission after 5 years of service and moving to the 
private sector. My new position will be as the Director of Policy 
Initiatives at Recurrent Energy, a developer of distribution-scale photovoltaic 
systems.

It is my desire to
insure that any communication between us is not interrupted by a change in 
my contact information. After March 1, you will be able to reach me
at:

michael.wheeler@recurrentenerqy.com

Before then, you are
also free to use my personal email address and cell phone:

Redacted

I've benefited
greatly from my interactions with each of you over the years and 
I would like to maintain our connection. I expect to send a second 
note in March announcing my arrival at Recurrent Energy and providing 
additional contact info.

I look forward to
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meeting you ail again in my new capacity,

Regards,

Michael

Michael Wheeler

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Dian 
Grueneich

California Public Utilities 
Commission

(415) 703-5147

SB GT&S 0465555


